
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 

April 29, 2022 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation Filing for Recovery of Conduit Costs in 
Residential Subdivisions 

 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The leaves set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or 
“the Company”) on April 29, 2022 to become effective on September 1, 2022. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

2nd Revised Leaf No. 36 
17th Revised Leaf No. 37 

 
 The purpose of this filing is to revise the tariff leaves listed above to include the recovery of conduit costs 
through the contribution by applicant set forth on the Statement of Underground Residential Distribution Contribution. 
 
 Effective September 1, 2022, the Company is seeking to make an adjustment to the costs in historic years 
for conduit installations based on actual calendar-year costs incurred. Actual conduit costs will be included in the 
five-year annual average of underground distribution lines. In historic years (prior to conduit installations), an 
average of actual calendar-year costs will be used as a proxy in the calculation for the outer years until five years of 
actual costs have been incurred.   
 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Taylor Alonso at (845) 486-5554 or 
talonso@cenhud.com.  
 
 
        Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      
        Christopher M. Capone 
        Executive Vice President & CFO 
 

 Received: 05/05/2022 


